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The Arizona Science Teachers Association (ASTA)
highlighted Homer Davis 3rd grade teacher, Jule
Abeytia, on their social media page!  Jule was an ASU
science fellow last year and has been chosen again for
a second year. Jule will also be presenting a session at
the ASTA conference this year.  Congratulations, Jule!

JULE ABEYTIA FEATURED BY ASTA
Hendricks 6th grade teacher, Lydia Carlson, has once
again been selected to be part of the prestigious
Arizona STEM Acceleration Project (ASAP) program.
Additionally, one of her STEM lessons written for the
program was selected by the ASAP program as an
"outstanding" lesson. Only three lessons out of 2000
submission were selected for this distinction!  
Congratulations, Lydia!

WE HAVE TO   ABOUT OUR SCIENCE TEACHERS!

We are thrilled to announce that Jillian Powers and
Bridget Montoya are the 2023 winners of the Raytheon
Leaders in Education Award! Our heartfelt
congratulations go out to both our winners and our
outstanding finalists, who have all demonstrated
exceptional dedication in education.

RAYTHEON AWARD WINNERS!

SUICIDE PREVENTION TRAINING DUE
Suicide prevention training is due today for all
employees who must complete the training.  Please
see your principal or director if you have questions.

MCGLAMERY IS LEGENDARY!
Shauna McGlamery, FWJH
art teacher, has been chosen
by the Legendary Teacher
organization as this year’s
Flowing Wells Legendary
Teacher! Mrs. McGlamery
develops lesson plans with
the student in mind first. She
has an unfailing ability to
understand the purpose of a
lesson and drive students to
a clear objective. She always

approaches decision-making thoughtfully and is fair in
her approach to both students and staff. In addition to
strengthening her own role as a master educator, she
has championed the yearbook and the Art Club at
FWJH. She pioneered and founded the extremely
successful FWJH Fine Arts & Culture Night, which has
served over 1000 members of the community for the
past two years. We are extremely proud of Shauna and
hope you will join us in congratulating her!




